
 

YOUNG VOICES CONCERT 

SHEFFIELD ARENA 

Friday 13th January 2017 

AT 7.00 PM – 9.15 PM 
 

A few last minute details for parents! 
Food 
We will leave school at 12.30pm on the day of the concert so your child will need to bring their normal packed 

lunch or order their normal hot lunch to eat at school. Children will also need a separate packed tea and 

plenty of drinks to last throughout the day and evening.  

 

Clothing 
Please ensure your child is wearing dark coloured trousers or skirt and their school top for the daytime. They 

will change into their Young Voices t-shirts later on. If your child does not have a young voices t-shirt please 

send them with a plain white t-shirt on the day.  

 

Torches 

The Young Voices team are keen to create the “night sky effect” during the concert and will only allow 

children to use the small Young Voices torches. Therefore NO ALTERNATIVE LIGHTS, glow stick, flashing 

headdresses, beam torches, or other light effects are to be used during the concert. Please note that 

torches are not on sale at the venue – all purchases should have been made with the t-shirt orders. 
 

Medical  
If your child uses an inhaler please ensure they have it with them. If your child has any other medical need 

please let Miss Ward know.  
 

Seating 
Look out for our school banner which we will put up near us!  

 

After the Concert  
Please wait for things to settle down a little before collecting your child. Attached to this letter are the 

instructions on where to collect your child. Please wait for the schools name to be called before moving 
close to the barriers.  
 

Final checklist of things to bring 
 Young Voices t-shirt or plain white t-shirt  

 Normal lunch to eat at school  

 Packed tea to eat at the arena  

 Plenty of drinks (to last through the afternoon and evening) 

 Small Young Voices torch  

 


